
Hydrology Section Planning Department
Brennon Williams, Acting Director




                                                                                                                                 Timothy M. Keller, Mayor

August 9, 2019

Vince Carrica, P.E.
Tierra West, LLC
5571 Midway Park Place, NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]RE:	BEK Distribution Facility – 601 Gallatin Pl. NW  
ESC Plan 
Engineers Stamp Date 8/5/2019 (FJ10D002G1)

Dear Mr. Carrica,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 8/7/2019, the above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and for NOI documentation review for grading and Building Permit approval.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This project is also approved for earth disturbance, grading and Building Permit as indicated by the EPA Notice of Intent (NOI) documentation (attached) that has been reviewed and signed by the City. Please include a copy of the approved plan and the signed NOI in the Building Permit plan set.


If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420 or jhughes@cabq.gov .

Sincerely,



James D. Hughes, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality Section
Development and Review Services
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